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A culture of kindness is the way forward.

Thank you
We continue to be proud of
everything that our young people and
community are achieving. 
We are committed to supporting our
students to achieving their very best
and to advocate for their voice.
There has been so much to celebrate
again this half term.
We would like to thank you for your
continued support as we look ahead
to the rest of term. 
      - GFM Secondary Executive 

New Student Headship and Prefect Teams 
This term we welcome a new team from Year 11.
A warm welcome to the new student headship teams. We are excited to see what positive
changes they make to GFM schools.

Website News
Remember to visit our website to
read latest news. 
brunepark.gfmat.org/news
bayhouse.gfmat.org/news

GFM Awards
We are excited to host this year's
GFM Awards on 9 November. 
Tune into our YouTube channel. 

Building our Community Together 

After half term, we launch our new behaviour principles
statement which is an outcome of work with staff and
young leaders. The principles focus on positive kind
relationships and will roll out through assemblies, tutor
time and lessons. It will give a student's eye to how we
treat each other - including the benefits and challenges
of friendship, social media and how we self-care for
physical and mental health. 'We value, respect and
celebrate behaviours for all to be happy, to learn and to
be treated fairly and respectfully. To model the GFM Way;
kindness, care and high challenge, and place high value
on mutually respectful, supportive relationships.'

https://brunepark.gfmat.org/news/
https://bayhouse.gfmat.org/news/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ykoQPWb--34
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=ykoQPWb--34

